
Dear Sir 
  
  
I refer to your correspondence in relation to the consultation paper on the introduction of a 
tiered regulatory approach for credit unions (CP 76). 
  
  
Coolock Artane credit union has assisted CUDA in formulating its submission and wish to 
record our endorsement for the CUDA submission. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

  
On Behalf of John Matthews 
  
Chairperson. 
  
  
John Phillips 
Operations Manager 
Coolock Artane Credit Union Ltd. 
Malahide Road 
Artane Roundabout  
Dublin 5 
  
T:  01 8513408 
F:  01 8314604 
M: 087 4192075 
E:  john.phillips@cacu.ie  
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